

THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL

MRF/dah

5th January 2021

HOLDERS ROAD AMESBURY SALISBURY WILTSHIRE SP4 7PW



Tel: 01980 623407

E-mail: admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk

www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher

Mr. N. D. Roper B.Sc., NPQH **School Business Manager**

Mrs. J. Wakeham

Dear Parents/carers

Re – Key Workers Children

Now that the Government has reinstated National Lockdown we require parents and carers who wish their children to attent as the children of 'Key Workers' to complete a form every week to ensure we complty with the 'Stay at Home' dictate whilst ensuring adequate staffing levels. This form can be found via the link below —

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TqJfcwJ_I0qWrapZAWWf30hFgyc HkFZGq6zv4-chUUNUMEZONkRXVDNOSIYxU0VIR1k1NEFZSjlPUy4u

As of Monday 11th January 2021 we will be unable to accept your child without an advanced booking. It should be completed by 12.00 noon on Thursday of the previous week – so any child wishing to attend from Monday 11th January 2021 must have a place booked by 12 noon on Thursday 7th January 2021.

If you child has booked a place please ensure they attend.

Please assume all requests are accepted unless you hear otherwise.

Yours faithfully

M R Fletcher Assistant Headteacher







